
  

 

 

Narrabri Shire Council have commissioned four new bulk Water 
Dispensing Units in Pilliga, Gwabegar, Bellata and Baan Baa.  
 
The Water Dispensing Units are located at:  

• Lagoon Street, Pilliga 
• Bridge Street, Gwabegar 
• Gurley Street, Bellata 
• Henriendi Street, Baan Baa 

 
The Water Dispensing Units will enhance Council’s services in our 

remote towns and are capable of accepting payments at the bulk 
water rate via credit cards (Visa and Mastercard) on a continuous 
basis.  
 
Narrabri Shire Council was successful in receiving $150,000 in 
funding to install the Water Dispensing Units through the Federal 
Government’s Drought Communities Programme which supports 

local community infrastructure and other drought relief projects 
for communities impacted by drought. 
 
Council’s Director Infrastructure Delivery Mr Darren Raeck 
described the units as a cost effective means of providing 24 hour 
access to bulk water for those affected by drought and those 
requiring large volumes of water on a regular basis.  
 
“This project reinforces Council commitment to improving our 
water services in remote towns. We are pleased offer provision of 
bulk water on a 24 x 7 basis in Pilliga, Gwabegar, Bellata and Baan 
Baa.” Mr Raeck said. 

 


